
 
 
 
Hello, 
  
  
Please accept this email as official notification of our 2020 Annual General Meeting. The 
meeting will be held virtually using ZOOM on June 28, 2020 from 2:00 PM to 4:00 
PM PST. We hope you can join us as we take care of some business as well as provide 
reports from our Executive Director, Financial update, and an opportunity for Q & A. 

If you are interested in participating in the AGM, please register by clicking on the 
following zoom link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAvdumtpzkjGNffqR6OQfzh7Y3Df495txYZ  
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the meeting. 
  
Also, if you are interested in participating as a Board member, please fill out our Board 
Application form found in the Board Application Package. The Board Application 
Package can be found here https://www.launching-pad.org/agm 
 

The Launching Pad Board 

 


